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13/02/2024

MRS Elizabeth Jones
4 / 1172 Pittwater rd RD
Narrabeen NSW 2101

RE: Mod2023/0684 - 1193 Barrenjoey Road PALM BEACH NSW 2108

Im in full support for the extended trading hours of Barrenjoey Boatshed. We have frequented
the venue for years and excited that’s it’s about to reopen. This venue is perfect for the local
community and a draw card for tourists think it would be a real shame to not be able to enjoy
the setting for dinner on any day of the week




